

PRIMARY NEWSLETTER

Friday 6th September 2024

Useful Dates

September - New Academic Year

- 4th Sept: New Term starts
- 4th 13th (inclusive) Reception Transition Days
- 16th: Music Flood with Radley College visitors - Y4 & Y5
- 17th Music Flood with Radley College visitors - Y6
- 17th & 18th: School Photographer for Primary, years 1- 6
- 16th & 17th from 15.30 Family & siblings photos

October

- 15th Primary Flu Vaccinations
- 17th: School Photographer (Reception classes & individual catch up photos)
- 28th Oct 1st Nov: Half Term

November

- 22nd Y6 Watermill Trip
- 26th Y3 Watermill Trip

December

- 3rd Y4 Watermill Trip
- 10th Y5 Watermill Trip

Welcome to a new year at Europa School.

There will be parent information meetings for each class during the next two weeks. Please contact the class teachers if you haven't received the details.

Also, just a reminder that there are several emails going out at the beginning of term so please keep a look out & make sure your email address is correct on Schoolbase.

Watermill Theatre Trips



CONTACTS & LINKS

General Enquiries: reception@europaschool.uk

Reception: 01235 524060

Bus related: bus@europaschool.uk

PTA related: committee@europa-pta.org Deputy Heads: dhop@europaschool.uk

Primary Secretary: e.schradi@europaschool.uk

A reminder to anyone who wants to go and hasn't paid yet, please pay as soon as possible to avoid losing a space.

INDIVIDUAL INSTRUMENTAL TUITION

Individual instrumental lessons' request Google form is available now via this link: https://docs.google.com/forms/d/13dGuhKV7p4-

ZIsZVGG9LVJuGmtWLICLfOlr4CmgPqGw/edit?ts= 667d7435

We offer weekly 30min individual lessons within school hours with a number of our visiting instrumental teachers for all Year 2 and older Europa pupils for viola, violoncello, saxophone, clarinet, flute, brass, guitar, drums, oboe, piano and voice.

For more information email t.ognjenovic@europaschool.uk



Our Mediatheque

A huge thank you to the PTA who bought new laptops and equipment for our Mediatheque. Our Primary Library is nearing its transformation into a space that can be used by all our classes. Today it was used for the first time.

The Oxford Chamber Music Festival is starting on September 23rd and offers -once again- free tickets to Under 25's and Ukrainian nationals.



nationalbadminton.org.uk

